
Future Plans for our Temple First Youth 
& Community Activities Building

YOUTH
Temple First Youth will have the ability to host students Sunday mornings, Sunday nights and Wednesday 
nights. There are already plans for the coming school year for movie nights, game nights and cookouts that 
the building would accommodate.

KIDS
Our Easter egg hunt and Trunk or Treat are two of our biggest outreaches each year. This will comfortably 
accommodate those events rain or shine. VBS is a time the entire community looks forward to. The building 
will be used for recreation by dozens of kids of all ages. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL
Each class will have access to the building’s space and facilities for socials and gatherings. It will also be 
beneficial for combining Sunday School classes during special events etc.

WORSHIP
Sean and Katie are looking forward to hosting our Worship Night Concerts.  The building would 
accommodate more seating as well as a larger band for different worship night concert styles.

COMMUNITY OUTREACH
Temple First has always been known to host our church family and community for holiday meals and 
gatherings. The updated air conditioned and heated building will accommodate more friends, family and 
visitors. 

HEALTH & WELLNESS
We will offer weekly stretch and exercise classes. Classes will be for all ages including, but not limited to, 
senior stretch, chair yoga, aerobics and kids’ classes on Saturdays and Summer months. 

WEDDINGS
For larger weddings, our building will accommodate more people than the sanctuary will seat. If the 
wedding is held in the sanctuary, but more space is requested for the reception or rehearsal dinner, our 
building would accommodate so that the wedding party does not have to seek out a secondary location. 

SHOWERS
We have a growing church, thank goodness! Baby showers, wedding showers and housewarming showers 
are common. Our building would give the option of inviting more family and friends to these celebrations 
than the space our current fellowship hall allows. 

STEWARDSHIP
The building was built for and entrusted to us, Temple First Baptist, to be a place to care for our church and 
community. As we approach Fall of 2023 and begin a new school year with one another, we all understand 
the urgency of taking care of the place we have to provide the best for the people we love. Our Youth & 
Community Activities Building is a beautiful opportunity to ‘go and prepare a place,’ just as The Lord does 
for us. (John 14:3)

Thank you all for your prayers and support in every way of this project! 
“For we are co-workers in God’s service; you are God’s field, God’s building.” 1 Corinthians 3:9


